ATTENTION: ALL STUDENTS AT
MONTEREY PENINSULA COLLEGE

Couch surfing?

Sleeping in your car?
Living in a shelter, motel
or hotel?

Camping nearby?
Staying with relatives or
partners...even if it's not
working out?

Nearly 60,000 college
students in the United States
today lack a fixed, regular and
adequate place for sleeping at

cet ofF THE sTReETSU) night. This is exacerbated by
LOOKING FOR A LITILE demands on transportation,
L AR scheduling, childcare and
more.

If you have ever experienced homelessness while
attending Monterey Peninsula College, advocates
for social justice in education need to know:

How are online classes and use of
technology impacting your
college experience?
If you would be willing to share your perspective on the use of

learning technology in a confidential interview, please call
(831) 204-0571 for an anonymous pre-screen.

Interview participants will be given $10 gift card for the MPC Bookstore,
and all applicants will be provided with local resource materials if desired.
Interviews will be held early Spring 2016. For more information, please
contact Jacqueline Arlew at jarlew@mpc.edu or (831) 204-0571.




